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Local Governing Body Member Attendance at Meetings in 2021/2022 
 

Name of Academy 
Committee Member 

4/10/21 13/12/21 7/03/22 23/5/22 11/7/22 
Extraordinary 
Budget mtg 

19/07/22 

       

Mary Cronin Yes Yes Yes Arrived late Yes Yes 

Fran Jenkins Yes Apologies 
received 

Yes Apologies 
received 

Yes Yes 

Michael Robarts Apologies 
received 

Yes Yes Apologies 
received 

Yes Yes 

Rachel Robinson Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Apologies 
received 

Fr. Ryan Service Yes Apologies 
received 

Yes Yes Apologies 
received 

Apologies 
received 

Sarah Sienkiewicz Yes Yes Yes Yes Apologies 
received 

Apologies 
received 

Ann Marie Wortley Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes 

Clare Smith Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes 

Rachel Nutt Yes Yes Yes Yes No Yes 

Mary Claire Hardie 
(1st meeting 
23/05/2022) 

N/A N/A N/A Yes Yes Yes 
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ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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